
Facility Use Request
The Cheek Family
Garrard County Board of Education

We are in the process of arranging a car show for local children's charities. The proceeds will be used to provide fee haircuts for any school age child in Garrard County prior to the first day of school. This is for both girls and boys. Dan Leavell at The Hair Shack will provide the services. Any residual funds will be shared with the Garrard County Schools FRYSC team for use with school supplies, backpacks, or other needs. We have a tentative date of July 29th, 2023. If we could possibly use the lot and restrooms at the middle school from the hours of 9-5 it would be greatly appreciated. Also, it has been mentioned that we consider the school resource for middle and high school students as our charity. As always, your consideration and input would be greatly appreciated.
